
Board of Education 

Facilities Committee Meeting 

Eastford Elementary School 

Thursday, May 14, 2020 

 

 

Present:   Robert Ellsworth (virtual), Stephen Bowen 

Also Present:   Dr. Donna Leake, Superintendent; Mary Jo Chretien, Pupil Services 

Director (virtual) 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:17 PM. 

 

I. Review application process for applying for State Grant reimbursement for an 

amplification system 

 

The committee reviewed and approved the educational specifications as presented 

and recommended that the Board of Education seek grant funds to support the 

purchase of an amplification system. 

 

II. Other Facilities issues 

 

None. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:21 PM. 

 
 


